Supplementary Submission No 190a

## INQUIRY INTO PACIFIC HIGHWAY UPGRADES

Organisation: Northern Rivers Regional Organisation of Councils Inc

(NOROC)

Name: Ms Sandra Vincent

**Position**: Support Officer

**Telephone**: 6622 8147 **Date Received**: 9/09/2005

Subject:

Summary

From:

"Economic Development Unit" <ledu@lismore.nsw.gov.au>

To:

<gpscno4@parliament.nsw.gov.au>

Date:

Thu, Sep 8, 2005 1:27 pm

Subject:

Inquiry into Pacific Highway Upgrades

Thank you for acknowledging receipt of NOROC's submission to the Legislative Council's Inquiry into Pacific Highway upgrades.

At our NOROC meeting held last Friday, the Ballina bypass was raised by members as being important for inclusion, it would be appreciated if this could be noted.

NOROC is comfortable with the publishing of its submission if this will assist the work of the inquiry.

We look forward to receiving the final report.

Regards

Sandra Vincent on behalf of Isabel Perdriau Support Officer NOROC

Phone: 02 6622 8147 Fax: 02 6622 8149

email: noroc@lismore.nsw.gov.au

Legislative Council
GENERAL PURPOSE
STANDING CONCEPTEES

U 9 SEP 2005

RECEIVED

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete this email. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Lismore City Council. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Lismore City Council accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.

Lismore City Council, 43 Oliver Avenue, Goonellabah NSW Australia 2480 www.lismore.nsw.gov.au

**CC:** <sandrab@ballina.nsw.gov.au>, <johnc@ballina.nsw.gov.au>